
 

 

Company logo/name 
mentions included in all 
radio and television ads, 
and on Special Olympics 
Wyoming website. 

Company logo featured 
during the Teddy Bear 
Tea and Festival of 
Trees. 

Company thanked and 
featured on Special 
Olympics Wyoming’s 
Social Media platforms. 

Tickets and Reserved 
Table for eight at the 
event* 

Invited to decorate a 
tree, wreath or stocking  
for the event. 

*SOWY reserve the right 
to give away table at 7pm 
if no one is seated 

SILVER MEDAL 

$5,000 

  

Company logo/name 
mentions on Special 
Olympics Wyoming 
website. 

Company logo featured 
during  Teddy Bear Tea. 

Company thanked and 
featured on Special 
Olympics Wyoming’s 
Social Media platforms. 

8 tickets to the event 

Invited to decorate a 
tree, wreath or stocking 
for the event. 

BRONZE MEDAL 

$3,000 

 

 

Company name listed 
on Special Olympics 
Wyoming’s website. 

Company logo featured 
during the Teddy Bear 
Tea. 

Company thanked and 
featured on Special 
Olympics Wyoming’s 
Social Media platforms. 

4 tickets to the event 

Invited to decorate a 
tree, wreath or stocking 
for the event. 

TEDDY BEAR TEA 

$1,500 

Company logo/name 
mentions included in all 
radio and television ads, 
and on Special Olympics 
Wyoming website 

Company logo to appear 
during video at event 

Company provided :60 

second branding message 

to play during event. 

Company logo featured 
during the Teddy Bear Tea 
and Festival of Trees.  

Statewide Coverage:  
Company name and logo 
featured at our statewide 
competitions in 2024. 

Company thanked and 
featured on Special 
Olympics Wyoming’s 
Social Media platforms. 

Tickets and Reserved 
Table for eight at the 
event* 

Invited to decorate a tree, 
wreath or stocking for the 
event. 

Company banner and logo 
included at the event.  

*SOWY reserves the right 
to give away table at 7pm 
if no one is seated 

PRESENTING 

$25,000 + 

Company logo/name 
mentions included in all 
radio and television ads, 
and on Special Olympics 
Wyoming website. 

Company logo to appear 
during video at event 

Company provided :30 

second branding 

message to play during 

event. 

Company logo featured 
during the Teddy Bear 
Tea and Festival of Trees. 

Company thanked and 
featured on Special 
Olympics Wyoming’s 
Social Media platforms. 

Tickets and Reserved 
Table for eight at the 
event*  

Invited to decorate a 
tree, wreath or stocking 
for the event. 

Company banner and 
logo included at the 
event.  

*SOWY reserves the right 
to give away table at 
7pm if no one is seated 

GOLD MEDAL 

$10,000+ 

 

 

 

Company name listed 
on Special Olympics 
Wyoming’s website. 

Company thanked and 
featured on Special 
Olympics Wyoming’s 
Social Media platforms. 

2 tickets to the event 

SPONSORSHIP LEVELS 
2023 FESTIVAL OF TREES 

AWARD RIBBON 

$500 


